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3. Turnitin 
The meeting continued with a discussion about the text-matching platform Turnitin.  During discussion the 
following highlights were recorded: 

• At the moment, the University is not controlling the use of onQ and Turnitin in any coordinated way. 
The goal of the Vice-



plagiarism has occurred. Instead, it gives instructors the information they need to determine the authenticity of work 
as a part of a larger process.  
 
Please read Turnitin’s Privacy Pledge, Privacy Policy, and Terms of Service, which governs users’ relationship 
with Turnitin. Also, please note that Turnitin uses cookies and other tracking technologies; however, in its service 
contract with Queen’s Turnitin has agreed that neither Turnitin nor its third-party partners will use data collected 
through cookies or other tracking technologies for marketing or advertising purposes. For further information about 
how you can exercise control over cookies, see Turnitin’s Privacy Policy:  
 
Turnitin may provide other services that are not connected to the purpose for which Queen’s University has engaged 
Turnitin. Your independent use of Turnitin’s other services is subject solely to Turnitin’s Terms of Service and 
Privacy Policy, and Queen’s University has no liability for any independent interaction you choose to have with 

http://turnitin.com/en_us/about-us/privacy
http://turnitin.com/en_us/about-us/privacy#policy.

